
 
 

 

Hello fellow MBYC members, 

 
On April 12th we have a Volunteer Day scheduled to help with our landscaping 
annual mulching which will be followed by a BBQ lunch. Additionally, on the 
12th, the local chapter of the United States Power Squadron will be here to 
perform free US Coast Guard Vessel Safety Checks to help ensure your vessel 
meets all USCG requirements for safety equipment. Anyone interested please 
call the number on the brochures in the in the ship store or see one of the USCG 
certified Vessel Safety Examiners on the 12th. 
 
The weather is warming up, time to enjoy our boats underway on your 
favorite cruising waters. We are still trying to encourage Yacht Club members 
to organize a small flotilla for a raft up or rendezvous as a yacht club group 
boating activity so we can enjoy fellowship while out on the water using our 
boats.  
 
Hope to see you around the docks or out on the water, 
 
 

 
John 
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             NEXT BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  

May 16, 2025 5 PM 

ANNUAL BOD MEETING JUNE 21ST, 10:00 AM 

   

 
Open Wednesday-Sunday    11:30 AM - 8:30 PM 

          Check out our Daily Lunch & Dinner Specials 
                     Happy Hour Wednesday-Saturday 3-5 
                Sunday Funday...Happy Hour ALL DAY 
                              Reservations Encouraged 

           Now Taking Reservations for Saint Patrick's Day! 



TIDE LINES PAGE 3 Volume Issue 

 

 

8.3” of Snow 1/22/ 2025 
“100 Years of History“on the water 

here at MBYC fuel dock... 

The Nellie Crockett is a Chesapeake 
Bay oyster buy-boat built for Andrew A. Crock-
ett of Tangier, Virginia, in 1925. She is located 
at Georgetown, Maryland, USA. She was des-
ignated a National Historic Landmark in 1994. 

Visit TownDock.net /Nellie Crockett or google 
for more information. 

 
CPR & AED 

The staff just completed 
CPR & AED training.  The 

training was done by  
Horry County Fire Rescue.  
We do this every 2 years to 

stay current for your  
safety. 

 

MBYC 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Chesapeake_Bay
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Chesapeake_Bay
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Oyster_buy-boat
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Tangier,_Virginia
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Maryland
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/National_Historic_Landmark


 

38 FT. 55 FT. 46 FT. 65 FT. 

   C-34    $70,000                            B-52    $125,000 
   C-40    $75,000                                         B-33    $119,800 
   C-42    $75,000                            B-43   $105,000 
                
                                    
    
  
A-DOCK T-HEAD, A 38’ AND A 65’ $625,000 FOR BOTH OR CAN BE SOLD                
INDIVIDUALLY.   

 

Volunteer Work Day is Scheduled 
for April 12th. 2025 at 8:00 AM 

Spring is a good time to 
check your power cords.  

Make sure you have a tight 
connection on both ends. 


